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Joe Snedegar, Authorized Member 
Debra Snedegar, Authorized Member 
Speedy Oil Environmental, LLC 
5680 Pangola Road 
Fort Myers, FL 33905 
Email: speedyoil2@outlook.com 
 
Re: Return to Compliance Letter 
 Speedy Oil Environmental, LLC 

6940C Mission Lane 
Fort Myers, FL 33916-4862 
Facility EPAID No. FLR000226332 
Lee County - HW 
 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Snedegar: 
 
Department personnel conducted a compliance evaluation inspection of the above-referenced 
facility on August 22, 2023. Based on the information provided during and following the 
inspection, the facility was determined to be in compliance with the Department’s rules and 
regulations. A copy of the inspection report is attached for your records, and any non-
compliance items which may have been identified at the time of the inspection have been 
corrected.  
 
The Department appreciates your compliance efforts. Should you have any questions or 
comments, please contact Pamela Coffin at 239-344-5659 or via email at 
Pamela.Coffin@FloridaDEP.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elizabeth Sweigert 
Assistant Director of District Management 
South District 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
 
Enclosure: Inspection Report 
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